
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 29th January 2016 

Dear Parents, 

What a busy week we have had! Monday saw 

our Year 6 pupils teaching our Reception pupils 

to master Scottish dancing in celebration of 

Burns night. The dancing might take a little 

longer to perfect but the children were very 

willing to try haggis. Our thanks go to Miss 

Goff for making this such a memorable day. 

Year 6 have been working with Mrs Wood and 

myself in literacy lessons this week. We have 

used active story telling to retell William 

Shakespeare’s ‘Macbeth’. The children have 

been so enthusiastic - it really has been an 

absolute delight. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘When shall we three meet 

again?’ 

‘All hail Duncan, King of Scotland!’ The  

children decided that Shakespeare wrote 

great stories with lots of cliff hangers. They 

gained an understanding of Shakespearean 

language by repeating several speeches and by 

acting out the story together to explore the 

characters and plot.  

Key Dates 

Year 3 Class Assembly Friday 5th February at 

3pm. 

PTA AGM Thursday 28th January 8pm Bears 

Head 

PTA Valentines Disco Friday 5th February 

Parent Consultations the week beginning 14th 

March 

Fairtrade Fortnight 29th February - 4th     

March  

 

Easter Service Friday 18th March 2pm at St 

Oswald’s Church 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we are celebrating the singing 

of our pupils. 

Each day in assemblies we join together 

to sign a hymn or a song. It is always a 

pleasure as everyone joins in and enjoys 

this special time. 

Whenever we worship together in St  

Oswald’s Church the children always  

perform wonderfully and this is the case 

during nativities and shows. 

A pleasure to listen to your voices   

Brereton pupils. Well done! 


